
 
  
  

WINTER 2023 MAP ASSESSMENT PRESENTATION 
ECISD students engaged in the second round (Middle of Year) Winter MAP assessment 
during the month of January, 2023.  The data received measures the amount of growth 
our students made between Fall 2022 and Winter 2023.   
 
The presentation tonight will show Fall 2022 to Winter 2023 growth, and will compare 
how we measured from Fall 2021 to Winter 2022.  We will look at how the data is linked 
to the STAAR projected proficiency and will see how attendance affected our growth 
data.   
  


